
This message has originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution when
opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email.

From: Greg Rabren
To: Loren Lucas
Subject: Re: Bid #WG18-44 - On-Call Fiber Optic Installation & Repair Services
Date: Tuesday, October 20, 2020 1:32:09 PM

We will accept the 12 month extension. 

Greg Rabren
B&L Cable Construction
334-303-9849

On Oct 20, 2020, at 1:25 PM, Loren Lucas <Loren.Lucas@baldwincountyal.gov>
wrote:

﻿
Mr. Rabren,
 
The previous twelve (12) month extension of Competitive Bid #WG18-44 – On-Call
Fiber Optic Installation & Repair Services for the Baldwin County Commission will expire
on November 20, 2020. The bid specifications included an option to renew the bid for
two (2) additional twelve (12) month periods, if the vendor agrees, at the same prices
and terms as the original bid award. I have attached a copy of the Award Listing for
your review.
 
Please let me know if B & L Cable Construction, LLC agrees to a second twelve (12)
month extension at the same prices and terms of the original bid award dated
 November 20, 2018.
 
Best regards,

 
Loren B. Lucas
Assistant Purchasing Director
Baldwin County Commission
(251) 580-2567
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<WG18-44 Award Listing.pdf>
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